
 

 

 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

ADVERTISEMENT - REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Re- Advertisement RFP# 608 - Professional Insurance Broker Services 

The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) (hereinafter called the “Owner”) is requesting 

proposals from qualified Professional Firms to propose for Insurance Broker Services for 

property, casualty, general liability, and workers compensation in its efforts to market the 

insurance coverage of the NHA. For detailed information, contact Pamela Tsosie, 

Procurement Specialist at ptsosie@hooghan.org and Re-Advertisement RFP# 608 

Professional Insurance Broker Services. The owner will receive proposals 

electronically until 4:45 PM (MDST) May 28, 2024 via email at ptsosie@hooghan.org. 

Faxed proposals will not be accepted.  

The NHA will not be accepting in-person or post office/courier submission from Firms on 

any solicitation responses effective March 16, 2020, due to the COVID-19, This measure 

is a necessary step to ensure everyone’s safety/health and to minimize the spread of the 

virus. This invitation is not restricted to Navajo organization and Navajo owned and 

Indian owned economic enterprises pursuant to 24 CFR 1000.48 (a) (2), 1000.50, and 

1000.52 of NAHASDA  
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